
SCC Welcome Back/Meet the Staff BBQ 
 

Our Valley Manor School Community Council (SCC) is hosting its annual Welcome 

Back BBQ next Thursday, Sept 18th.  Based on feedback we have received we are 

making a few changes to the format of this afternoon.  This year we are asking all 

families to visit their child(s) classroom between 4:45 and 5:30 for an opportunity 

to meet the staff working with your child.  This will also be an opportunity for 

your child to give their family a tour of their classroom and show off some of the 

work they have done in the early part of the school year. 

At 5:30 p.m. the doors to the gym will open and Hamburgers and a drink will be 

served (seating outside on the back tarmac if weather permits).  Meals will be 

served until 6:30 p.m.  This year we are asking all families attending to “Pre-

Order” their meals (Burger and Drink) to help everyone receive their meals in a 
timely manner.  Please fill out the information below and return to the school by 

Tuesday, Sept 16th if you plan on attending.  Please note there is no charge for 

the meals! 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Family Last Name(s)____________________________________________ 

     # 

We would like to order:             _____ hamburgers 

     ______drinks 

Tables will be set up in the gym according to the first letter of the family last 

name.  Please go to your table to receive your meals.   

 

Sincerely Valley Manor SCC and School Staff 


